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Hamilton hearing for onshore unconventional gas 
inquiry 
Shire councils, an Aboriginal corporation and local community groups will be among witnesses at a public 
hearing in Hamilton on unconventional gas in Victoria. 

The public hearing will be on Wednesday 23 September from 9:15 am to approximately 3:00 pm in the Ted 
Kenna VC Room, Hamilton Performing Arts Centre, 113 Brown Street. 

The inquiry is being conducted by the Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee. 

A list of witnesses for the Hamilton hearing is available from the Committee’s website, along with submissions 
and transcripts of hearings already held. 

Enquiries: Keir Delaney, Committee Secretary - 03 8682 2816 
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